
 

 

 

APPENDIX 2 

 

July 10, 2023 

RE: Request for Nomination by City Council to Museum London Board  

 

Dear Michael Schulthess, City Clerk, City of London: 

 
The Board of Museum London respectfully requests that City Council nominate a 
candidate for election to Museum London’s Board of Directors. Museum London is a 
leading art and history resource that connects communities, inspires change, challenges 
ways of thinking, and ignites creativity toward a more just world. Board members play a 
crucial role in the governance of our community-serving non-profit organization and are 
active supporters of Museum London’s vision. The Board has recently approved a new 
strategic plan called Honouring and Amplifying our Interconnections 2023-2027 which 
outlines our organizational trajectory and goals (Appendix 3).    

The Board is comprised of highly skilled and participative members whose diverse 
experience, skills, perspectives and interest in art and history add value to and 
contribute significantly to the future of Museum London. Requirements for Board 
members are articulated in the Museum’s Board Development and Principles Policy 
(Appendix 1). Board members provide oversight are required to participate in regular 
meetings, Museum London events, and contribute to fundraising and other initiatives to 
secure resources for the Museum to realize its mission for the communities it serves.  
 
Upon receiving a Nomination from City Council, the Museum London Governance 
Committee will review and make a recommendation to the Museum London Board 
regarding the approval of the Nominee.  
 
We appreciate the consideration of Council, look forward to welcoming a representative 
from City Council on the Museum Board. We are available for further discussion. 
 
Sincerely, 

    
Julie Bevan    Sarah Padfield 
Executive Director    Board Chair 
 
 


